
Golf Advisory Board Meeting 
Monday, November 23, 2015 

Minutes 
 

Members Present:  Cam Cherry, Kelly Gilligan, Mark Johnson 
Members Absent:  Lori Muzzana, Lonnie Yingst 
Staff Present:  Joe Petrella, Keith Hollenback, Sherri Floerchinger 
 
Board motioned to approve the minutes from October meeting, motion second and carried. 
 
Director’s Report 
Joe Petrella, Director 
Discussed Disabilities Act and golf, being proactive on getting those with disabilities out onto the golf 
course; see attachment on golf cart. 
 
Superintendent Report 
Keith Hollenback, Eagle Falls Superintendent 

• All irrigation is winterized 
• Tarping greens if weather permits this week 

 
Wade Altschwager, Anaconda Superintendent 

• Pulled irrigation pump, it was running at 40% only;  company in Missoula does repairs 
 
Old Business 
There was no old business to discuss 
 
New Business 
Golf Survey 
Joe provided a golf survey on customer satisfaction.  The survey will be mailed out to those in our data 
base and available on the City’s web site this spring.   Survey will help in planning strategies as we go 
forward.   
 
Business Plan 
Joe informed Board that staff will be working on a business plan for the golf course.    
 
Miscellaneous Reports/Announcements 
Staff  
No staff reports 
 
Board  
Requested an email be sent out requesting agenda items for December meeting.  If there are no agenda 
items for December, the meeting should be canceled.  


